
 

 

 
         Date: 3 Oct 2024 
 

 

Dear Families, 

The KJS PTA are delighted to invite you to join a fun evening of spooks and treats, music, dancing 
and costumes, snacks and drinks and a whole area of fun activities where the children can show off 
their creativity with art and take them home. The Highlight - a spooky Haunted House!  PTA 
committee parents are working tirelessly to make a perfect event for you all !!! 

  

Tickets 

Just click here to register and purchase  tickets for your family.  

The cost is $60 per person - it covers entrance fee and also all activities and prizes for best costumes. 
Ticket sales are STARTING NOW and will close on 15 Oct 2024. Tickets are limited and only for KJS 
families, please note.  

  

Volunteers  

We need your help! Please sign here to give just an hour of your time to make this event successful 
and also to allow us to accommodate a bigger number of people we can have at the event.  

We cannot do these fun events without your support! SIGN NOW if you haven’t done so yet. 

  

One Child, One Plate 

There will be a Halloween Themed table of Treats - we encourage you to donate some food items to 
the event. Anything that you can make or bring will be really appreciated. It can be sweet, savoury, 
any cuisine or item. Please sign up on Volunteers’ Google sheet above. 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.kjspta.com?p=eyJzIjoidGhhZWpnOEtSS3M2VE8yX29sblNoaHJDQ1hzIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5ranNwdGEuY29tXFxcL2V2ZW50LWRldGFpbHMtcmVnaXN0cmF0aW9uXFxcL3Nwb29reS1ib29naWUtYmFsbFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjY4Mjg4NjQ1NDdlZDQwZjFhMTdlYjRhNGE2NmFkMzcxXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiNTZjN2JmNGJkYjU2YTMxMmViNzU2OTJlNjkyODEyNjZkYThjYjY4MlwiXX0ifQ
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoicXFkUmRQSy1PSFFacGcyMzVDMnBUOW5tUVpFIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9zcHJlYWRzaGVldHNcXFwvZFxcXC8xdklvdnFTYWtSLWY1QktzMjYzYkpRckZrdF93RUxPZkpON0p4T012V2VuRVxcXC9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiNjgyODg2NDU0N2VkNDBmMWExN2ViNGE0YTY2YWQzNzFcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCI4N2M4NTU3ZjBlMGU1YTNiZTgwMDY5MjkxZjkwZmU2Nzg4ZmJmNjRkXCJdfSJ9


 

 

We have 900 students here at KJS and even if 10% of parents donate a single plate of food, it can 
help support the school. If you have any questions or queries, feel free to reach out to the PTA office: 

  

Email: pta@kjs.edu.hk   |  WhatsApp: 6211-4254   |    Tel: 3765-8709 

  

Bring Your Own Utensils 

As part of our sustainability drive and to fit with the  school ethos, we ask all families to bring your 
own eating utensils like bowls, plates, cutlery and water bottles. This will help reduce the waste 
produced and also the number of single use items, all of which add to our landfills. 

The food providers will also not be providing utensils, so please bring your own! 

  

The KJS PTA Team 

 

mailto:pta@kjs.edu.hk

